
RECEIVED 
By OGC-CELA at 11:21 am, Oct 14, 2022 

From: Joe Birkenstock 

To: Aaron Rabinowitz 
Subject: Extension request for response to complaint notification in MUR 7772 from Andrew Keys 

Date: Friday, October 14, 2022 10:07:57 AM 

Good morning Aaron - I've consulted w ith my client and would like to request a 30 day extension for 

the deadline to respond to t he notificat ion he received in connection w ith MUR 7772. It's my 

understanding that he received that notification on October 4th, so if granted this extension would 

mean his response is due by November 18, 2022. 

Please let me know by email if the Commission can agree to this request, or if you'd like to connect 

to discuss. Much appreciated. 

Best, 

Joe 

Joseph M. Birkenstock 

Sandler Reiff Lamb Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C. 

1090 Vermont Ave., NW, Suite 750 

Washington, DC 20005 

* also admitted to practice in CA 
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